Please vote no to SB 2307.

This bill would take away local control of our libraries and supersede the already
established policies on the selection and review of library materials. It opens up
complaints to anyone — not just local patrons of the library. Someone from out of state
should not be able to form a complaint about an item when that person has never even
stepped foot in the library. Librarians work with parents to help find the right books for their
children. The government should not intervene in that relationship or try to tell parents
what is and what is not right for their child.



